
 

18th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs Carla Cartwright has been selected to be the next 

Headteacher of Waverton CP School. She will officially start her new role on 1st September 

2024.  

Mrs Cartwright started in her role as Deputy Headteacher at Waverton in 2014 after joining 

from St Werburgh’s and St Columba’s Catholic Primary in Chester. After a rigorous 

selection procedure overseen by a Local Authority representative, The Recruitment Panel 

of the Governing Body felt that Mrs Cartwright was the outstanding candidate out of a 

large field of very strong applicants. The process involved two days of interviews and 

tasks, one day of which was held in school and included answering questions from a group 

of our wonderful children. 

Mrs Cartwright holds the NPQH (National Professional Qualification for Headship) is 

passionate about providing the best education possible for our children as well as to the 

continued development and success of Waverton Primary School. I am sure that you will 

join me in congratulating her on her appointment. I am confident that you will support her 

as she leads the school into a new and exciting future. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr A Devine 

Chair of Governors 

 

                                                                                              
     Waverton Community Primary School 

                                 Common Lane, Waverton 
                      Chester CH3 7QT 

                     Telephone (01244) 268985 
www.waverton.cheshire.sch.uk 

        Email: head@waverton.cheshire.sch.uk 
                      Head Teacher: Mr Simon Talbot, BEd (Hons), NPQH 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

“Learning together. Achieving together.” 


